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March 17, 2022 
 
Mr. Jim Park 
Executive Director 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
1325 G Street N.W., Suite 500 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
 
Dear Mr. Park, 
  
I am sending this letter on behalf of Chairs Kopfer, Czekalski Bradley and Ryan in 
response to your March 9th letter. We appreciate the Appraisal Subcommittee raising 
concerns regarding the 7-Hour National USPAP Update Course. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have retained the nationally recognized fair housing 
and civil rights law firm Relman Colfax to assist us in our comprehensive review of the 
course. 
  
We will keep you updated as our work progresses. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

  
  
 
 

David Bunton 
President, The Appraisal Foundation  
 
  
Cc: Tim Segerson, ASC Chair 
 


